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 5th March 2024 
 
 

Dear Parent / Carers,  
 

We have booked to go to Brownsea Island in late March 2024. The trip will present the opportunity for our 
pupils to build on the learning they have undertaken in their Geography lessons this term around the topic 
of islands. They will contemplate the landscape of Brownsea Island as well as the practicalities, advantages 
and disadvantages of living on an island. The trip will also allow the children to undertake a nature walk 
during which they will consider the habitats of animals that are native to Brownsea Island. 

 

Transport to Poole Quay will be in two minibuses, driven by Talbot members of staff.  We will then catch the 
ferry across to the Island at 10am.  To ensure we have enough time to catch the ferry, please ensure your 
child is not late on the trip dates. We will convert the hot lunches to packed lunches for the day of the trip. 
We will leave Talbot at 9:00 am and should be back at school for a normal end of day pick up at 3.10pm.  

 
The whole trip is within school time. School uniform will be worn as normal for these trips. Please bring a 
coat to keep warm. 

 

The cost is £12 per child which covers the minibus and ferry costs and entrance to Brownsea Island.   
Payment is to be made via the My Child at School app.  

 
Dates for the trip are as follows: 

 

2WT – Friday 22nd March 2024 

2LA – Monday 25th March 2024 

2GD – Wednesday 27th March 2024 

 
 

Many thanks, 
 
 

Mr Good  
Assistant Head and Head of Year 2  
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